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Drug recall notice for Ventolin HFA Inhaler® 

 

The maker of Ventolin HFA Inhaler ® has voluntarily recalled select lots from the U.S. 
marketplace. Lot numbers are assigned to products by manufacturers and can be used as a 
reference in the event of a recall. This recall was initiated due to a defect in certain lots of the 
inhaler that causes the product to deliver fewer doses than indicated.  

This recall is intended for the following products:   

National drug 
code (NDC) Product Lot numbers Expiration 

0173-0682-20 Ventolin HFA 
Inhaler® 6ZP9848 March 2018  

0173-0682-20 Ventolin HFA 
Inhaler® 6ZP0003; 6ZP9944 April 2018 

What this means for you 

• Check the lot number on your inhaler to see if the Ventolin HFA Inhaler® is affected by the 
recall.  

• The defect does not pose a danger to patients, so you are not being asked to return 
inhalers you have already purchased. 

• If you have concerns that the inhaler is not working properly, contact your dispensing 
pharmacy. At the time of publication, no guidance was provided from the manufacturer. 

If you have any questions, please talk to your physician or healthcare professional. You may 
also call the number on the back of your Humana member ID card. Our automated phone 
system may answer your call on Saturdays, Sundays, and some public holidays. Please leave 
your name and telephone number and we’ll call you back by the end of the next business day. 
For 24-hour service you can visit Humana.com.  
 


